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If you have any concerns regarding the safeguarding of children who attend Bishop Perrin CE Primary School, these should be 
reported to the Designated Safeguarding Lead who is Mr Corke. In his absence, concerns should be reported to the Deputy 

Designated Safeguarding Lead who is Miss Macklearn. The School’s Safeguarding Governor is Lucy James 

School Trips Payments/Permissions 
 
Year 1 
Barnes Wetlands Centre Thursday 22nd June, please 
complete permission and payment by the 9th June via 
SCOPAY. Packed lunch required (from home or pre-booked 
school lunch can be booked here also by 9th June.  
 

Year 2 
Honey Bee Apiary Thursday 15th June please complete 
permission by the 1st June via SCOPAY. Packed lunch 
required (from home or pre-booked school lunch can be 
booked here by 1st June.  
 

Year 3 
Richmond Museum and Richmond Hill on Thursday 8th June 
and to Marble Hill House on Friday 23rd June, please login 
to SCOPAY to complete the permission slips, a packed 
lunch from home is required for both trips please.  
 

Year 6 
Cinema and Bowling on 19th July, please login to SCOPAY 
to complete the permission slip ASAP, a packed lunch from 
home is required. Please note, children will arrive back to 
school at the later time of 16:00 - 16:15. 
 

Swimming Gala (Juniors Y3, 4, 5 & 6) 
Monday 19th June at Teddington Pool, please complete the 
permission and payment in your child’s SCOPAY account 
by the 12th June. Please provide your child with a packed 
lunch.  

 
Swimming Lessons (Y2, 3 & 4) 
Daily, between 10th - 14th July at Lady Eleanor Hollis School, 
coach costs to be shared shortly. 
 
__________________________________________________ 

Y6 Secondary School Taster Sessions 
Year 6 have kindly been invited to participate in three 
mornings of maths and science lessons at Turing House 
School.  The children will get to experience what a morning 
might be like in a secondary school and will have a go at 
some practical maths and science sessions.  This will be 
invaluable in helping them to get ready for their move up to 
secondary school. 
These sessions will be taking place on the 15th, 22nd June 
and the 6th July from 9.30 – 12pm. 
__________________________________________________ 
 

Attendance 
The previous week’s attendance; 

CLASS % 

Friendship 95.33 

Endurance 94.83 

Peace 93.33 

Forgiveness 96.33 

Reverence 97.32 

Service 97.00 

Justice 94.62 
 
 
 
 
 

Celebration Worship 
For hard work, great improvement or good behaviour  

CLASS  

Friendship Jack 

Endurance Whole Class 

Peace Sonny 

Forgiveness Bailey 

Reverence Chloe L & Arjun 

Service Oliver 

Justice Freya 
 

___________________________________________________ 

School Calendar  
The School Calendar can be found on our website. 
  
___________________________________________________ 

Class Texts 
For next half term, the key texts for classes are listed 
below. We do have a supply of these books in school for 
use in class, but it is very helpful if your child is able to 
have their own copy. If your child has had their own copy 
of a class text during the year and no longer has a use for 
it, please consider donating it to our school supplies for 
future classes to use – thank you. 
 
Summer 2 
Year 2 - Charlie and the Chocolate Factory – Roald Dahl 
Year 3 - Planet Omar: Unexpected Super Spy – Zanib 
Mian 
Year 4 - Who Let the Gods Out? – Maz Evans 
Year 5 - Children of the Benin Kingdom - Dinah Orji 
Year 6 - Coming to England – Floella Benjamin 
 
Year R and Year 1 will read a range of picture books over 
the course of the term. There is not a need for them to 
have their own copy of the book, but they are welcome to 
bring one in if they have it. 
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SA 

St Augustine’s Church 
The Vicar of St Augustine Church Whitton is due to begin 
confirmation preparations in July for the confirmation 
planned to take place on 1st October. Members of St 
Augustine who have children aged 11 years or older and 
need them confirmed, please contact him or 0740726686 or 
Email: vicarofstaugustinewhitton@aol.com  
__________________________________________________ 

BP Flagbearers at Twickenham  

 
 
________________________________________________ 

Y3 Twickenham Stadium and Museum Trip 
 
 

ADHD Embrace –  
Diagnosis of ADHD in Adults 
6th June, 2023 8:00 PM to 9:30 PM Europe/London 
David Levy, Founder, ADHD Counselling UK Book now 
 
__________________________________________________ 

School Association News 
Please click the link for the SA Newsletter 
 
 

 
__________________________________________________ 
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